
Week of 
October 17 - 21

If you ever have any questions, comments, or concerns, please feel free to 
contact me at school or email me at asvendsen@avenuecityschool.org. 

Have a wonderful weekend!

Reading – Letter identification and letter sounds are 
still our focus. We are beginning to put sounds 
together to build consonant-vowel-consonant words 
(cvc). Continue practicing their Olympic lists at home. 
They’ve made such great progress already! 

Our theme this week will be pumpkin as we compare 
fiction and nonfiction texts. 

Math – We have finished learning all about the 
numbers 0-10. We will continue practicing writing the 
numbers without reversals. This week we will learn 
about story problems and sequencing numbers. 

Science – It’s all about pumpkins this week! We’ll learn 
about pumpkin life cycles and do some scientific 
observations. 

Handwriting – We are continuing to focus on 
uppercase letters. This week we will learn I, T, and J. 

Parent-Teacher Conferences – Conferences will be on 
Thursday. Please make sure to arrive at your scheduled 
time. I look forward to meeting with each of you! 

Halloween Parade - Students will be allowed to wear 
school appropriate costumes on Halloween. They will 
walk around in the gym at 2:15 for an all school
parade. Feel free to come if you would like! 

Important Dates

Oct. 15 – PTO Trunk or Treat
4-6 pm

Oct. 17 – Bookmobile

Oct.20 – Early Out, 12:50 pm
Parent/Teacher Conferences

Oct. 21 – No School

Halloween Party

Our Halloween 
party will be on 
Monday, Oct. 31 at 
2:30 pm. Thank you 
to the parents who 
have signed up to 
help provide things 
and organize our 
party. 


